
NOTE 
 
REPORT 18-108, CONSULTATIONS ON EDUCATION REFORM IN ONTARIO 
 
The following document has been included to help guide the ACE discussion on the 
Ministry’s Consultation on Education Reform. The report was originally written for the 
Parent Involvement Committee and was discussed at their meeting on 17 October 
2018. Staff feels that the content of the report is relevant to the work of ACE and all 
parents in the District should be made aware of opportunities for participation in the 
consultation.  ACE may also decide whether or not they wish to respond as a 
committee.  
 


